
GOOD MORNING JVS – Here are your DAILY 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for Tuesday, March 3rd 
 

   

 
The following schools will be testing their JUNIOR students TOMORROW for SAT Testing.  They are Avon Lake, 

Brookside, Firelands, North Ridgeville, and Wellington.  All juniors from those schools will report directly to their 

associate school on that day and will not be in attendance at the JVS.  And there is a correction – OBERLIN will not 

be administering the SAT, but will be administering the ACT next Tuesday, March 10th! 

It is time to sign up for Special Olympics. If you are an athlete and want to participate in Special Olympics on May 8th, 

please stop by the JTP lab (B207) to pick up your forms.  Also, we are accepting applications for student volunteers to assist 

the teams on event day.  If you would like to be a volunteer coach for the team, come see Mrs. Banks in B213 for an 

application.  

The United States Air Force will be here in Quarry Room B for lunch time presentations on THURSDAY, March 

5th. 

The Lorain County JVS Combined Scholarship Application is now available on the JVS website and with Ms. West in 

Student Services. Completed applications are due to Ms. West in the Student Services Office by April 1st. No late 

applications will be accepted. 

 

ASSOCIATE SCHOOL NEWS:    
 

AVON LAKE:  All juniors taking the SAT tomorrow should be prepared to test and arrive no later than 7:45am.  

Seniors:  This is your reminder to order your cap and gown and graduation tickets.  

BROOKSIDE:  All juniors will be participating in SAT testing tomorrow from 7:50 - 12:00 p.m.  

KEYSTONE:   There are updated Senior Packets in student services. Some dates have changed, so please be sure to get 

the most up-to-date information.  

Keystone seniors:  Keystone High School is hosting a senior Military Signing-Day Monday, March 9th at 10:00am in the 

KHS Cafeteria.  Any KHS senior who is enlisted in the military is invited.  You must RSVP to the KHS Guidance 

Secretary, Mrs. Gregory by March 4th.  Please see Mr. Wilde, in student services, with any questions. 

Seniors planning on attending LCCC next fall should consider taking advantage of this great opportunity. We will be 

taking 30 seniors out to LCCC on April 9th to register for the fall semester and to tour the campus. Imagine being all set 

for fall courses before graduation! You need to have applied to LCCC before attending this event, as well as taken the 

Accuplacer exam. Spots will be filled on a first come, first served basis. Permission slips are available at KHS.  

OBERLIN:  A letter was mailed home to all seniors verifying the spelling of your name for your diploma.  These are 

due back to the Oberlin High School main office by March 6th.  This is the same date that your senior pictures are due. 

 

AND FOR LUNCH TODAY:  French toast & sausage, Buffalo chicken wrap, Chef salad, Italian Flatbread and 

hash browns 


